
 

Two handles to wear on
the shoulder

•

Printed golden mini
Balmain logo on the
front

•

Trompe-l'oeil fold-in
closure with flap-effect
sides

•

Chain and press stud on
the leather tab

•

3 decorative Balmain
'Coin' buttons

•

Clutch inside•
Golden hardware•
Comes with a protective
cover

•

Dimensions: 35.5 x 28 x
13 cm

•

Main material: calfskin•
Made in Italy•

Emblème leather tote bag

55,000
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Carry in the hand or
wear on the shoulder

•

Golden printed Balmain
logo

•

Leather handles•
Mock flap fastenings
with 3 decorative "Coin"
buttons in gold metal,
front and back

•

Press-stud fastening on
leather strap and chain

•

Detachable zipped
leather pouch

•

Suede-look lining•
Dimensions: 35.5 x 28 x
13 cm

•

Main material: 100%
calfskin leather

•

Made in Italy•

Emblème grained calfskin tote bag

55,000
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Two handles to wear on
the shoulder

•

Printed golden mini
Balmain logo on the
front

•

Trompe-l'oeil fold-in
closure with flap-effect
sides

•

Chain and snap
fastening on the leather
tab

•

3 decorative signature
Balmain Coin buttons

•

Clutch inside•
Golden hardware•
Comes with a protective
cover

•

Dimensions: 35.5 x 28 x
13 cm

•

Main material: 100%
calfskin

•

Made in Italy•

Emblème grained leather tote bag

55,000



 
MIDAS LUX ONLINE RETAIL Catalog

4

Two handles to wear on
the shoulder

•

Printed golden mini
Balmain logo on the
front

•

Flap effect at the sides•
Chain and leather
press-stud tab

•

3 decorative Balmain
'Coin' buttons

•

Clutch inside•
Golden hardware•
Comes with a protective
cover

•

Dimensions: 35.5 x 28 x
13 cm

•

Main material: 100%
calfskin leather

•

Made in Italy•

Emblème grained leather tote bag

55,000
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Two handles to wear on
the shoulder

•

Printed golden mini
Balmain logo on the
front

•

Trompe-l'oeil fold-in
closure with flap-effect
sides

•

Chain and snap
fastening on the leather
tab

•

3 decorative signature
Balmain Coin buttons

•

Clutch inside•
Golden hardware•
Comes with a protective
cover

•

Dimensions: 35.5 x 28 x
13 cm

•

Main material: 100%
calfskin

•

Made in Italy•

Emblème grained leather tote bag

55,000
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Adjustable leather and
chain shoulder strap

•

Leather inserts and
embroidered Balmain
Paris logo

•

Zip fastening at the top
of the bag, knotted
leather zip pull

•

Card pocket and
embossed logo on the
inside

•

Golden hardware•
Comes with a protective
cover

•

Dimensions: 23.5 x 12.5
x 5 cm

•

Main material: 100%
cotton

•

Made in Italy•

Canvas B-Army Pouch bag with leather details

42,000
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Detachable leather strap
and gold-tone chain
handle

•

Zip fastening•
Interior zip pocket•
Black leather coin pouch
with black Balmain logo
print

•

Protective pouch
provided 

•

Size: 5 x 23.5 x 12.5 cm
/ 2 x 9.2 x 4.9 in 

•

Main material: 58%
Cotton, 42% Linen 

•

Made in Italy •

Canvas and leather B-Army clutch bag

42,000
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Carry in the hand, on
the shoulder or across
the body

•

Embroidered Balmain
Paris logo on the front

•

Adjustable leather
shoulder strap with stud
buttons and rings

•

B clasp with press stud•
Twill lining•
Inside pocket and
leather card pocket

•

Detachable leather
luggage tag with
embossed Balmain
Paris logo

•

Golden hardware•
Dimensions: 16 x 15 x
15.5 cm

•

Main material: 100%
cotton

•

Made in Italy•

Canvas B-Army Mini Grocery Bag with a Roses print

39,900



 
MIDAS LUX ONLINE RETAIL Catalog

9

Leather handles•
Balmain logo print•
Interior piped pocket•
Brown leather panels •
Protective pouch
provided 

•

Size: 42 x 34 x 13 cm /
16.5 x 13.4 x 5.1 in. 

•

Main Main material:
Cotton, Linen Calfskin 

•

Made in Italy •

Bimaterial ecru canvas and calfskin B-Army tote

49,000
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Metal Balmain logo•
Adjustable sides with
snap fasteners

•

Lobster clasp and
Balmain embossed
leather label

•

Terry cloth handles and
chain intertwined with
smooth leather

•

Zipped pocket on the
inside

•

Reinforced bottom,
metal bag feet

•

Golden hardware•
Comes with a protective
cover

•

Dimensions: 40 x 30 x
13.5 cm

•

Main material: calfskin•
Made in Italy•

1945 Soft smooth leather tote bag

89,900
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Carry in the hand or
wear on the shoulder

•

Balmain logo•
Adjustable side gussets,
3 press studs

•

Handles in leather and
chains interlaced with
leather

•

Engraved eyelets•
Magnetic clasp•
Twill lining•
Inside zipped pocket•
Leather card pocket•
Reinforced bottom•
Metal bag feet•
Golden hardware•
Dimensions: 40 x 30 x
13.5 cm

•

Main material: 100%
calfskin leather

•

Made in Italy•

1945 Soft Tote bag in embossed calfskin with a Grid
motif

96,000
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Carry in the hand, on
the shoulder or across
the body

•

Embroidered Balmain
Paris logo

•

Topstitched leather
details

•

Chain handle with snap
hook

•

Adjustable leather
shoulder strap with stud
buttons and rings

•

Visible zip fastening with
PB slider

•

Inside leather card
pocket, embossed
Balmain logo

•

Detachable zipped
leather purse

•

Twill lining•
Golden hardware•
Dimensions: 23.5 x 12.5
x 5 cm

•

Shoulder strap: 40 cm•
Main material: 100%
cotton

•

Made in Italy•

B-Army Chain Pouch in canvas and leather

42,000
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Removable leather
shoulder strap with gold
chain handle

•

Zip fastening•
Inside zip pocket•
Leather purse with
Balmain logo print 

•

Comes with a protective
cover 

•

Dimensions: 23.5 x 13.5
x 5 cm 

•

Main material: 58%
cotton, 42% linen, calf
leather

•

Made in Italy •

B-Army canvas and calfskin clutch bag

42,000
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Tote bag shape•
Removable leather
shoulder strap

•

Embroidered Balmain
Paris logo

•

Press-stud clasp at the
top of the bag

•

Patch pocket and
embossed logo on the
inside

•

Removable leather card
holder

•

Leather bag feet•
Golden hardware•
Comes with a protective
cover

•

Dimensions: 16 x 15 x
5.5 cm

•

Main material: 100%
calfskin leather

•

Made in Italy•

Small canvas B-army Grocery Bag with leather
detailing

37,000
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Tote bag shape•
Canvas and leather
handles

•

Leather inserts and
embroidered Balmain
Paris logo

•

Balmain engraved
lobster clasp at the top
of the bag

•

Patch pocket and
embossed logo on the
inside

•

Leather bag feet•
Golden hardware•
Comes with a protective
cover

•

Dimensions: 39 x 34 x
10 cm

•

Main material: 84%
polyamide, 16% acetate

•

Made in Italy•

Small canvas Grocery Bag with leather details

57,000
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Carry in the hand or
wear on the shoulder

•

Embroidered Balmain
Paris logo

•

Topstitched leather
details

•

Adjustable leather side
gussets, 1 press stud

•

Leather handles•
Leather fastening with
stud buttons

•

Inside canvas pocket,
Balmain logo in
embossed leather

•

Detachable leather
pouch

•

Canvas lining•
Reinforced bottom•
Leather bag feet•
Golden hardware•
Dimensions: 42 x 33.5 x
15 cm

•

Main material: 100%
cotton

•

Made in Italy•

B-Army Medium canvas tote bag with a Roses print

56,000



 
MIDAS LUX ONLINE RETAIL Catalog

17

Tote bag shape•
Canvas and leather
handles

•

Leather inserts and
embroidered Balmain
Paris logo

•

Balmain engraved
lobster clasp at the top
of the bag

•

Patch pocket and
embossed logo on the
inside

•

Leather bag feet•
Silver hardware•
Comes with a protective
cover

•

Dimensions: 39 x 34 x
10 cm

•

Main material: 100%
cotton

•

Made in Italy•

Small canvas Grocery Bag with leather details

47,000
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Detachable leather strap
and gold-tone chain
handle

•

Zip fastening•
Interior zip pocket•
Black leather coin pouch
with white Balmain logo
print

•

Protective pouch
provided 

•

Size: 5 x 23.5 x 12.5 cm
/ 2 x 9.2 x 4.9 in 

•

Main material: 58%
Cotton, 42% Linen 

•

Made in Italy•

Monogram canvas B-Army clutch bag

45,000
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B-Bold low-top trainers in calfskin, neoprene and
suede
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Laces on the top•
Thick black platform
soles

•

Outlined open areas on
the sole

•

Gold-coloured
embossed Balmain logo
insert 

•

This item fits slightly
large (select one size
smaller than your usual
size) 

•

Main material:
neoprene, suede,
calfskin 

•

Made in China •

B-Bold low-top trainers in calfskin, neoprene and
suede

43,000
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B-Court smooth leather trainers


